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TO:

Dr. Larry Pagel, Chair



Academic Senate

FROM:
Dr. Paul Lang, Provost & Vice President


Academic Affairs

SUBJECT:
Senate Actions of November 19, 2013
Pursuant to the memorandum of November 20, 2013 I am pleased to approve the following recommendations of the Academic Senate from its November 19, 2013 meeting. 
A. Admissions and Academic Policy Committee (AAPC) report of November 5, 2013, recommending an increase in semester credit hour requirements for Associate programs from 12 to a minimum of 15 semester hours in order to meet Higher Learning Commission Criteria for accreditation.  

B. Graduate Programs Committee (GPC) report of November 19, 2013, recommendation 4, recommending that BI 420 be offered for graduate credit. (Rules were suspended and moved to a second reading for recommendation 4 only.) 
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